
 

 

Secretary report for 2023/4 season AGM 
 

This is the first year in which GHA have operated a funding policy, as agreed at the 

last AGM, to promote, develop and encourage all forms of hockey within the county 

for adults, young people and children. Over the last year the following applications 

have been successful: 

 

• 4 x coaching qualifications – 3 of these are coaches at Cheltenham HC and 1 

at Lansdown HC, with both clubs match funding these applications. Cost = 

£650. 

• Level 1 umpire training programme for 2 cohorts led by Jerry Tranter. Cost = 

£233. 

• Support to Crypt School to help them expand the provision of hockey there. 

Following a review by GHA, this will initially be indoor hockey, with GHA 

providing a £1,000 grant to support the costs of setting this up. Cheltenham 

College have also supported by donating sticks, balls and cones. 

 

Total cost for 23/24 season: £1,883 

 

Andrew Hopcraft 

Secretary 

15th May 2024 


